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Patrick Wright

From: Vicky Walker
Sent: Friday, October 07, 2016 2:50 PM
To: Patrick Wright
Subject: FW: 630 Eaton Street(RE#00006290-000000, AK#1006513) Variances

FYI ~ Public Comment 
 

From: skincaredr@comcast.net [mailto:skincaredr@comcast.net]  
Sent: Friday, October 07, 2016 2:47 PM 
To: Vicky Walker <vwalker@cityofkeywest‐fl.gov> 
Subject: 630 Eaton Street(RE#00006290‐000000, AK#1006513) Variances 

 
To whom it may concern, 
 
This email is to voice my opinion that the applicant adhere to all existing regulations as far as building 
coverage and impervious surface ratio. 
 
In renovations done at our home, we adhered to all rules. Although, at the time, we felt these rules 
unreasonable, we complied with them. In the end, we feel all turned out well and kept the integrity of 
Old Town. With some effort, we believe the applicant can do the same. Rules are present for a 
reason. 
 
Sincerely, 
Larry and Tricia Paolini 
623 Fleming Street 
Key West, Florida 
33040 


